
 

City of Stratford, Corporate Services Department 
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City Hall, P. O. Box 818, Stratford, Ontario N5A 6W1 
Tel: 519-271-0250, extension 5237 
Email: clerks@stratford.ca 
Website: www.stratford.ca 

December 18, 2024 

Sent via email: Sylwia.Przezdziecki@toronto.ca 

 Sylwia Przezdziecki   
Council Secretariat Support 
City of Toronto 
 
Re: Resolution Regarding Respecting Local Democracy and Cities (Ward All) 

We acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated November 18, 2024, regarding the 
above-mentioned matter.  

The said correspondence was provided to Stratford City Council for their consideration as 
part of the December 16, 2024, Council meeting Consent Agenda (CA-2024-195). At the 
meeting, Council adopted the following resolution: 

THAT CA-2024-195, being a resolution from the City of Toronto regarding 
Respecting Local Democracy and Cities, be endorsed.  

Sincerely, 
T. Dafoe 
Tatiana Dafoe, Clerk 

/mf 
cc: Hon. Prabameet Sarkaria, Ontario Minister of Transportation 

Matthew Rae, Member of Provincial Parliament Perth - Wellington 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
All Ontario municipalities 


